
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                             
 
 
 
 

 

 

Spring  

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

As a part of our health curriculum your son or daughter will take part in a boy/girl talk in May.  This 

talk is a follow up to our Living and Growing unit.  During this talk the boys and girls will be in separate 

rooms and each group will watch a short video about their body and changes that may start to happen.  The 

videos are titled: Growing up! For Girls (ISBN 1-55942-084-7) and Growing Up! For boys (ISBN 1-55942-

085-5).  Transcripts of the videos are available on the School District of Holmen website. The students will 

also take part in a short question and answer session following the video.  This experience helps 

students prepare for what will start to happen as they grow up and mature.   

 

If you have any questions or do not want your child to participate in this activity please contact your 

child’s teacher.  Thank you for your support.    
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